DECISION PAPER

TO:


Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:

Richard Hughes, Ed.D.

DATE:


June 27, 2005

SUBJECT:

Ezra Jack Keats Mini- Grant

REQUEST

This is to request permission for the Hardin County schools to apply for the Ezra Jack Keats Mini- Grant.

DISCUSSION

The Ezra Jack Keats Mini-Grant is one that promotes literacy and creativity.  The mini-grants are for libraries in public schools and are in the amount of $350.00.  The projects are to foster literacy and creativity in children.  No matching funds are required, the grant application may be completed on-line and the deadline is September 15, 2005.  This is an annual grant with the annual deadline being September 15 annually.  

RECOMMENDATION:

The Coordinator of Grant Applications and Reporting recommends that the Hardin County schools be allowed to apply for the Ezra Jack Keats Mini- Grant.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:

I move to allow the Hardin County schools to apply for the Ezra Jack Keats Mini- Grant.

